



500 East Capitol Avenue Pierre, South Dakota 57501-5070 www.puc.sd.gov (605) 773-3201

Consumer Hotline 1-800-332-1782

Email puc@state.sd.us

January 22, 2019

Rita Dwinell

Henderson NV 89074

Dear Ms. Dwinell,

Thank you for your thoughtful letter regarding the Deuel Harvest wind siting application currently being reviewed by the South Dakota Public Utilities Commission. I appreciate you taking the time to share your views. Your concerns will be considered during the evidentiary hearing and in the commission's deliberations.

Your letter and my response will be posted under Comments and Responses in the docket. You may view the full docket online by going to www.puc.sd.gov and clicking on Commission Actions, Commission Dockets, Electric Dockets, 2018 Electric Dockets, and scrolling down to docket EL18-053.

You may find the enclosed Siting Guide available on the PUC's website of interest as to the commission's processing of this docket. This document is also available via the PUC's home page on our website.

Sincerely,

Gary Hanson